
 Barbara Greenfeder     <barbsc6@sbcglobal.net>  
 

 
IS COWTOWN 101 FOR YOU? 
 
Cowtown 101 is for new(er) members!  It will be held on 
Wednesday, April 2, 2025, from 6:15 to 7:00. 
   
 We are going to look at your options to enjoy your time 
with other club members and maybe learn new ways to 
enjoy your Corvette. 
  
 It'll be a casual and quick look at getting the most out of 
your Cowtown membership.  You'll still have time to order 
from the great menu at our host's, Fred's Texas Cafe, and 
chat with new friends prior to the Cowtown Meeting that 
starts at 7:30.   
 
Cowtown 101 is offered quarterly to help members.  We'd 
like to know what you are interested in learning about.   
 
Drop me a text at 817-917-0975 about what you want to 
know, like to do or any other information you think would 
be helpful to tell us about your expectations.   
 
We, Barb and Red Greenfeder, have been members for 
over 20 years and hope to share our enthusiasm for 
Cowtown and its members. 
 
 


